
 

Minutes of ONSD Meeting – October 1, 2011 
 

Attendance:  
William Purkey, Randy Woolbright, Mac McAtee, Jerry Gilliam, 

Jim Spivey, Ron Washburn, Mike Beck, Tammy Beck, Becky Craddock, 
Tim Pierce, Bill Bookout, Jeffrey Blackburn, John Hanes, Rodney Joslin, 

David Payne, Robert Underwood, Jackie Dollar, Bob Fenstemacher, 
James  Furmage, Vickie Spivey, Susan Spoon, RH Stewart 

 

New Attendees/Members:  
 

 Guest/New Members: 
 Bill Novack 

 Michael Suggs (joined) 
 
Old Business: 
  
 William Purkey called the meeting to order at 9:50am 

 The ONSD Code of Ethics was read by Bob Fenstermacher 

 The treasure’s report was read by Ron Washburn and approved 

 50/50 raffle was not held today  
 Randy Woolbright gave a webmaster’s report. 
 Jim Spivey gave the Sgt of Arms report 
 No Secretary’s report 
 No update on the Presbyterian Home property 

 Mac McAtee gave a report on the return visit to the Sharp’s Farm scheduled for 
10/15 and also a report on the upcoming Coffin Farm 

 
New Business: 
 

 William Purkey discussed that we still need to have a permanent location for 
meetings 

 The possible group beach trip has been postponed until next year 

 William Purkey discussed that there has been no additional contact with the 
GSO police department on offering our assistance. 
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 Mac McAtee discussed the new NC law on hunting (which may include medal 
detecting) on private property. There is now a purple paint scheme marking that 
may be on trees at the border of property that means no trespassing. A person 
on private property must have in their possession a written note from the land-
owner to be on the property legally. 

 No progress on club access to the old Pilot Life property. 
 Jim Spivey discussed the contributions for Herb Griffis and passed around a 

Thank You note from Herb. 
 Tammy Beck discussed the upcoming cookout for Oc1 and $50 was voted  by 

the club for expenses. 
   
Meeting closing remarks: 
 
 The club will no longer meet at the Golden Corral for monthly meetings. 
 The next regularly scheduled meeting of ONSD will be at 9:00 a.m. on the last 

Saturday of the month at the Kathleen Clay Edwards Branch Library located at 
1420 Price Park Road in Greensboro.   

 Meeting Adjourned at 10:20am  
 
Secretary additional Notes: 
 None  
 
Respectfully submitted:    
   Jerry Gilliam 

   Secretary ONSD 

   
 


